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October 26, 2018 
 
VIA EMAIL, AND FORWARDED TO INNOVATION ISLAND BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

Rebecca Kirk 
CEO, Manufacturing Technology & 
Entrepreneurship Council (MTEC) 
Rebecca Kirk <rkirkis@gmail.com> 

John Hankins 
CEO, Mid Island Business Initiative (MIBI) 
John Hankins <john@mibi.ca> 

 
RE: Innovation Island support letter to MTEC 
 
Dear Rebecca and John, 
 
With respect to the letter of support that you recently received from Innovation Island I would 
like to communicate some disappointment in how this document has been used or interpreted. 
 
I appreciate the collaborative aspirations of this relationship but regrettably I have been 
informed [by multiple parties] that your intentions are contrary to the spirit of this letter; 
significantly. 
 
Please be advised that as of September 12, 2018 our Board of Directors have now voted to 
rescind this letter effective immediately.  Please provide us with the names and details of who or 
how this letter was used so that we may properly inform these parties of such.  Accordingly, we 
will be advising impacted parties at our discretion. 
 
Perhaps at some point in the future we can find a project where collaborative efforts are 
reciprocated. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Graham Truax 
Interim Executive Director and EiR 


